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Planning and Development Services Briefing to 

Intergovernmental Affairs Committee ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

2025 March 20 IGA2025-0260 

 

2025 February City of Calgary – City of Chestermere Intermunicipal Committee 
Update 
 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of this briefing is to update Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the 

discussions of The City of Calgary - City of Chestermere Intermunicipal Committee held on 

2025 February 21.   

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

Councillor Andre Chabot and Councillor Gian-Carlo Carra represented The City at the meeting. 
Mayor Shannon Dean and Councillor Rob Wawrzynowski represented the City of Chestermere. 
Councillor Carra chaired the meeting.  
 
The agenda included a presentation prepared by both Administrations to support a discussion 
on regional recreation opportunities. The presentation provided an overview of the regional, bi-
lateral, and tri-lateral context, local considerations for The City of Calgary and City of 
Chestermere, as well as opportunities for collaboration. The municipalities committed to further 
exploration of ways to collaborate on recreation facilities. 
 
Administration round table updates included how the two municipalities may continue to 
collaborate on the development of the 17th Avenue / Chestermere Blvd corridor. Further 
information will be brought to the next meeting, currently scheduled for 2025 April 4. 
 

Author: Shelly Ohama, City and Regional Planning 

General Manager Deb Hamilton concurs with the information in this Briefing.   


